
From: Borough Planning
To:
Subject: FW: 22/00138/TREECA: Application to fell Pine tree at Fring Hall
Date: 28 July 2022 09:43:19

Good Morning Oliver

Many thanks for the clarification. It looks like the tree is in the garden of 17 The Square, Fring.
As this differs from the address given on your application form, can you just confirm via email that this is correct?

Kind Regards

Steve Fitzgerald
Technical Support Officer
Environment and Planning
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

T: 01553 616218
E: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.

From: oliver husa
Sent: 28 July 2022 07:43
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 22/00138/TREECA: Application to fell Pine tree at Fring Hall

Hi Steve

Sorry for the confusion, please see the attached image which should help.

Thanks, Oliver Husar Tree Services.



Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Wed, 27 Jul 2022 at 14:50, Borough Planning
<borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Afternoon Oliver

I have received your application to fell a pine tree within the Fring conservation area at Fring Hall.
I’m having some trouble confirming the location of the tree from the sketch map you’ve provided.



The road layout shown doesn’t seem to match anything on our maps for the area.
However, based on my understanding of where the estate office is located, I have identified the tree below as the most likely candidate.

Please confirm if this is the tree in question, and if not please provide an updated map confirming the location of the tree.

Many thanks

Steve Fitzgerald
Technical Support Officer
Environment and Planning
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

T: 01553 616218
E: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.
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